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Good Afternoon Jonathan Valley Families,

This message has information about 12:30 dismissal on March 3rd, the 12:30 dismissal
on March 9th, the RemoteLearning Optional Workday on March 10th, and JVE
Kindergarten registration.

March 3rd is scheduled as a 12:30 dismissal to allow elementary teachers time to work
on the Science of Reading training required by the NC Department of Public Instruction.

March 9th will be a 12:30 dismissal, and March 10th will be a Remote Learning Optional
Workday.

Kindergarten registration for HCS is coming up. Kindergarten registration for the
2023-2024 school year will be on Thursday, May 4th in the cafeteria at JVE. You may
stop by anytime between 3:30-5:30. Registration paperwork will not be available before
May, however if you’d like to be ahead of the game, you may bring a certified copy of
your child’s birth certificate and your driver’s license (proof that you live in the JVE
school district) and we will make copies of those items and add them to your child’s
registration folder before that evening. If you’re not able to come to registration on May
4, you may come by the school office anytime after that to complete registration
paperwork.

Please see Remind, your email connected to this account, and our JVE school website
for more information.

Enjoy the rest of your evening, and give us a call if you have any questions.

Go Panthers!


